


We support additional installation of acoustic screening to address noise emissions from the plant
operations.

Heritage Impacts

My neighbours report little information regarding vibration impacts to nearby heritage items which
include: a warehouse and three residential terraces, SELS, St Bede’s church and accompanying
buildings. | support that the proponent conducts a pre- and post-vibration assessment of these
buildings which should be provided to these property owners and make good any damage.

Tree Protection

Many of us have observed the terrible damage to the ground cover plants in the median strip garden
on Jones Bay Road due to the recent crane works for The Star. We ask that protective measures be
required for all trees and plants in the median strip and other gardens along Jones Bay Road
during the construction period. If any accidental damage should occur directly from construction
or indirectly from pedestrians taking short cuts, that it be remedied as soon as possible and to the
same standard it was before damage.

Traffic Impacts

Haulage routes of large trucks moving and stopping for extended periods of time on Jones Bay Road
will significantly increase noise and air pollution. In previous UVV submissions we have drawn
attention to the noise, emissions, and other impacts of taxi-queueing in Jones Bay Road. These
impacts will be exacerbated during construction periods. | support that during construction, and for
it to be considered afterwards, taxis be required to wait to be called elsewhere in The Star, rather
than on Jones Bay Road.

Light Spill

It has been bought to my attention that residents in the vicinity of Jones Bay Road have in previous
submission stated they are already being negatively impacted by light spill associated with The Star
illuminated signage at the Porte Cochere entrance. And recently objected to crane illuminated
signage. No additional illuminated signage or fagade lighting should be approved during or after
the construction period.

Community Consultation

It has been suggested by others that given the almost continuous developments being approved
under MOD provisions, it is now time to establish a community consultation entity, to include
representatives from nearby residential stratas and terraces. These are now required for major
projects eg the new Sydney Fish Markets and would be a useful mechanism to enable those affected
by the ongoing, iterative developments at The Star to provide input in both the planning and
construction phases of all recently approved MODs. A requirement of this, and future MODs, should
be the establishment of a permanent CCC to provide input to the planning and implementation
phases of all new MODs and DAs for The Star complex. | am supportive of this suggestion.

Yours sincerely,






